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o May 3, 1988
,

'

Docket No. 50-123
:

Dr. Albert E. Bolen. Director
Nuclear Reactor Facility
University of Missouri - Rolla
Rolla, Missouri 65401

Dear Dr. Bolon:
'

SUBJECT: SUBMITTAL OF CONVERSION SCHEDULE

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.64 the University of Missouri - Rolla submitted
to the Comission a schedule of conversion to low enriched uranium (LEU) fuel.
To date, we have not yet received your safety analysis which was to have been
submitted by August 31, 1987 as indicated by your schedule.

The Comission has programed staff review time based on your conversion '

schedule. Please provide us an updated conversion schedule so that we may
,

properly plan its review.

Please direct any questions to Al Adams at (301) 492-1121.
,

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required'

under P.L. 96-511.

'

Sincerely, ;

.|
original signed by
Lester S. Rubenstein, Acting Directer
Standardization and Non-Power

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV, ,

Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

d cc: See next page
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Docket No. 50-123

Dr. Albert E. Bolon, Director
Nuclear Reactor Facility
bniversity of Missouri - Rolla
Rolla, Missouri 65401

Dear Dr. Bolon:

SUBJECT: SUBMITTAL OF CONVERSION SCHEDULE

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.64 the University of Missouri - Rolla subnitted
to the Comission a schedule of conversion to low enriched uranium (LEU) fuel.
To date, we have not yet received your safety analysis which was to have been
submitted by August 31, 1987 as indicated by your schedule.

The Comission has programed staff review time based on your conversion
schedule. Please provide us an updated conversion schedule so that we may
properly plan its review.

Please direct any questions to Al Adams at (301) 492-1121.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance is not required
under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

$-
Lester S. Rub stein, Acting Director
Standardi:ation and Non-Power

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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University of Missouri Docket No. 50-123
at Rolla

cc: A-95 Coordinator
Division of Planning
Office of Administration
P. O. Box 809
State Capitol Building
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101

Dean Don L. Warner
Nuclear Reactor Facility
University of Missouri-Rolla
Rolla, Missouri 65401

Mr. Milan X. Straka
Reactor Manager
Nuclear Reactor Facility
University of Missouri-Rolla
Rolla, Missouri 65401


